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He then adds that for those attending the California Higher Education Student Summit 

(CHESS) on Saturday and Sunday, the presented slides are more pertinent to Monday's 

discussions. The topics covered may resurface, especially concerning Senator Glazer's 

stance on the four-year degree. N. Calara advises against arguing with Senator Glazier, 

emphasizing the importance of listening without taking things personally. CSSA topics on 

Monday may include financial aid reform, and further details will be communicated by G. 

Felix. A meeting to prepare for these discussions is anticipated, and attendees are encouraged 

to dress professionally due to the demanding schedule of back-to-back meetings with 

legislators, most of whom are expected to be supportive of higher education.  

1:18:49 

 

X. ROUND TABLE REMARKS 

L. Deguzman announces an upcoming event for "Take Back Your Time" scheduled for the coming 

week between 11:00 AM and 1:00 PM at the Innovation Hub. N. Calara expresses gratitude to D. 

Lopez and S. Basi for their efforts in organizing and securing the room for the meeting. 

Additionally, he acknowledges the possibility of future collaborations. He adds that in two weeks, 

a team from East Bay will represent the institution in Sacramento. A. Depappa expresses excitement 

about being present and acknowledges the campus's beauty. She reminds everyone about the 

upcoming "Raw After Dark" event that would be held that Thursday evening. E. Quineri states that 

he shared a document regarding collaboration on alumni programs and adds that T. Buttchen is 

reviewing its potential benefits. He also calls for participation in the Alumni Connect program, with 

20 volunteers so far, and encouragement to involve more individuals on campus. G. Felix reminds 

everyone to vote by March 5th if eligible. D. Lopez provides an update regarding the faculty 

appreciation initiative. The plan involves presenting postcards, letter cards, and merchandise to 

faculty members, with the chance for one recipient to win a gift basket. T. Buttchen discusses two 

main points. First, he introduces the "Alumni Connect" program, an app-based initiative aiming to 

connect graduates for various purposes, such as internships and career advice. Second, he informs 

the Board Members about a funding opportunity from the Chancellor's Office for alumni working 

with undergraduate students. A proposal needs to be submitted by March 11th, and T. Buttchen 

encourages the Board Members to suggest projects that foster communication between alumni and 

students. The potential funding is significant, and he emphasizes the need to capitalize on the 

opportunity. N. Calara announces the upcoming visit of two trustees. He plans to address questions 

about tuition increases, CSU allocations, and other relevant topics. 

1:29:23 
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XI. ADJOURNMENT at 1:37 PM 

 

Minutes reviewed by: 

Chair of the Board 

Danny Lopez 

 

 

Minutes approved on: 

03/13/2024 

Date: 

 

 

 

Daniel KRistofferson D. Lopez (Mar 25, 2024 14:24 PDT)
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